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   11.04.2023 
 

 

Your inquiry about " REACh"  for Thorsis Technologies products 
 
Dear valued customer  
 
European regulation No 1907/2006 „REACh” (Registration, Evaluation and Authorization of  
Chemicals) came into force on June 1, 2007. REACH regulates the use of chemical substances  
within the European Union, particularly those identified as “Substances of Very High Concern  
(SVHC)“. A recapitulation of the regulations of REACH is attached hereto.  
 
For purposes of the REACh legislation, Thorsis Technologies is neither a manufacturer nor an  
importer of chemical products. The products manufactured by Thorsis Technologies are  
considered as “Articles” under the REACh regulation, and such products do not release any  
chemical substances under normal and reasonably foreseeable application conditions; i.e. there  
is no obligation of registration.  
 
In accordance with Art. 33 of REACh we provide information for all downstream users -  
attached hereto - as soon as our products consist of more than 0.1 % w/w of substances of the  
SVHC candidate list (see the table for the respective valid list  
http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table).  
 
Furthermore our standard products intentionally do not contain any substances according to  
Annex XVII (see: https://echa.europa.eu/substances-restricted-under-reach) in the application  
and over the concentrations defined therein.  
 
Thorsis Technologies is committed to meeting its legal obligations under REACh. Thorsis  
Technologies will continue to work with its suppliers and customers as we implement the  
regulations.  

 



 

 
We trust that this letter will answer your questions. Should you require further information,  
please contact your local Thorsis Technologies Sales Office (see www.thorsis.com for contact  
information).  
 
With kind regards 

 
Dipl.-Inf. Michael Huschke 




